
 
 

CSP customers to be notified of MCA acceptance. 
 
When you as Microsoft Partner purchase a subscription or consumption service in CSP in TD 
SYNNEX StreamOne platforms, you are required to accept the Microsoft Customer 
Agreement (MCA) on behalf of your customer. This is a requirement from Microsoft, as it is 
required, you have the accept from your customer to accept the agreement on behalf of 
your customers.  
From April 15, Microsoft has started to notify CSP customers of their acceptance of the 
Microsoft Customer Agreement (MCA). The customer notice ensures Microsoft adheres to 
compliance and regulatory requirements related to the agreement. 
The objective of this email communication is to ensure the customer knows they've 
accepted the MCA and to refer the customer to their transacting partner if they have 
questions. 
Next steps for partners:  

• Review this information and share as appropriate within your organization. 

• Be prepared to provide evidence of the agreement acceptance to your customer 

upon request. 

• Read the Microsoft FAQ to understand details and see a copy of the mail 

notification  

• Read a copy of the Microsoft Customer Agreement 

• Read the Customer Agreement FAQ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://assetsprod.microsoft.com/mpn/en-us/customer-notification-for-microsoft-customer-agreement-partner-attestation-faq.pdf
https://assetsprod.microsoft.com/mpn/en-us/customer-notification-for-microsoft-customer-agreement-partner-attestation-faq.pdf
https://aka.ms/customeragreement
https://assetsprod.microsoft.com/mpn/en-us/microsoft-customer-agreement-for-csp-customers.pdf

